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2nd June 1934.

Dear Mrs. Carter,

In reply to your letter of lst June Miss Baggallay's
salary for this year is £25 more than last gear because
St., Thomas's Hospital is only contributing £75 instead of
£100. This is by arrangement with Bedford College, because
we found that St, Thomas's Hospital made too large a claim
on Miss Baggallay's time, so she has since the end of March
become full time at Bedford College and no longer goes part
time to S5t. Thomas's Hospital. I ought perhaps to have
explained this to you when I sent in the bill, and I apologise
for the omission. If the League are not prepared to meet
this extra £25, my Councll will of course understand.

The refund of Miss Hole's fees was sent to you last week,
80 I hope you have received it some little time since.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.



